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The CHC Safety Committee reviewed the student vaccine mandate implementation questions and 
feedback discussed in the District Reopening Taskforce on Wednesday, 3/9/22 and provides the 
following recommendation:  
  

• Base SBCCD’s response to the pandemic upon regulatory requirements and current public 
health guidelines.  
 
As guidelines evolve, District directions should evolve accordingly. Based upon the relaxing of 
pandemic-driven safety measures, we recommend reversing the implementation of the 
student vaccine mandate and allow for optional masking.  
 

• Monitor the San Bernardino County Covid-19 dashboard and Department of Public Health 
guidelines for changes. Revise directions as necessary. 
 

• Maintain online course offerings and services to the extent possible for those not yet 
comfortable with in-person classes and services.  

 

• Provide individuals an opportunity to present views on this matter by polling all students and 

employees to determine the comfort level with this proposed direction. 


